## Happy Bear Program Survey for Educators



Happy Bear and her teacher need your help! To ensure that the program is the best it can be, please take a few minutes to answer some questions and provide comments.

Please check the appropriate box:	Poor	Fair	Good	Very Good	Excellent
Happy Bear's teacher was courteous and helpful.					
In your opinion, how knowledgeable was Happy Bear's teacher?					
Rate the usefulness of the information about good touch, bad touch and mixed-up touch that the children received.					
Rate the likelihood that this information will give children the tools to respond to violent or dangerous situations.					
Rate the overall quality of the Happy Bear program.					

Was there information in the presentation that you think is especially useful to children? If so, what was it?

Was there information you do *not* think is useful? If so, what was it?

Do you have other comments or suggestions? Please write them in the space below.

## Happy Bear and her teacher thank you for your help!



Please return completed form to Family Service & Guidance Center, Attn: Marketing Department, 325 S.W. Frazier Ave., Topeka, KS 66606 or dwishall@fsqctopeka.com.